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Work Summary:  

• Staff training sessions for the district’s new website have concluded. Our go live date is 

set for Friday May 2nd.   

• ZeroEyes integration into our panic button system Singlewire has been successfully 

tested and is live as of 4/2/2025.  

o The district looks to do additional wider scale testing in coordination with the 

district’s safety and security specialist Yuna Park.  

 

Work Order Statistics – as of 8:45AM on 4/10/25 

Closed Work Orders: 256 

Open Work Orders: 47 

 


